
 



Dear Friend,  

I am deeply honoured to be hosting the 1st Annual “Wish Angels” Ladies’ Golf Tournament at Glasgow Hills on 

Sunday, September 15th. Ladies, it is going to be an amazing day, where you and your team will get to enjoy the 

beautiful Glasgow Hills, get to meet some amazing wish children and spend the afternoon in good company 

with like-minded women who are wanting to support this worthwhile cause. In PEI currently, we are working on 

over 20 wishes and our goal for the day is to raise enough money to support the granting of a WISH. Granting a 

wish to a child, gives hope to a family when facing one of life’s most unimaginable challenges, and gives the 

family something to look forward at a time when they need it most. In honour of your support in funding this 

wish, please join me on Sunday, September 15th and wear white as you will be doing the work of an ”Angel” on 

this day and helping in granting the wish of a child.  

Thank you, friend, for your interest in supporting our cause.  

 

Jeanette Wakelin  
Chair, PEI Chapter Advisory Board and Member of the National Board  
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           We are delighted to have your team joining us on Sunday, September 15, 2024 at 3:00 pm at  

 Glasgow Hills Golf Course for our Wish Angels – Women for Wishes Golf Tournament in support  

 of Make-A-Wish.   

 

 


